MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors DATE: February 14, 2018

FROM: Mike Dent SUBJECT: Adult & Family Services
Department of Social Services Director Commission Membership

CC: Michael Heggarty

Health & Human Services Agency Director

The purpose of the Adult & Family Services Commission (AFSC) is to represent the community
to the Board of Supervisors on issues regarding health and human services and the family
interests of all residents of Nevada County. I believe Lindy Beatie, Langdon Waters and
Cheyenne Little will expand the breadth of knowledge and expertise of the commission and add
value to the commission.

Ms. Beatie’s professional experience, education and affiliations include: Over 30 years in the
non-profit sector, primarily youth development; Executive Director, Big Brothers, Big Sisters
and United Way, Development Director of Boys & Girls Club; Bachelor of Arts in Journalism
with an emphasis on Public Relations, San Diego State University and Nevada County
Community Leadership Institute.

Mr. Waters’ professional experience, education and community affiliations include: Senior
Systems Analyst for Convergys Corporation (OH), Northgate Arinso, and Bachelor of Arts with
major in Philosophy, University of California San Diego and Masters Business Administration,
University of Phoenix and Parent Representative for Bitney College Prep High School Charter
Council.

Ms. Little’s professional experience, education and community affiliations include: Emergency
Medical Technician, Volunteer Fire Fighter, Preschool Teacher; educated in family law
proceedings, civil law and an advocate for children’s rights, safety and welfare.

There are currently five vacancies on the Adult & Family Services Commission representing the
following sectors:

1) Public (P) (2)
2) Private (PR) (3)

AFSC recommends the appointment of Mr. Langdon Waters and Ms. Cheyenne Little to fill two
vacancies in the Public sector. It is further recommended that the election of Ms. Lindy Beatie to
fill a vacancy in the Private sector by the AFSC be ratified. These motions were made and
accepted by the Commission on February 13, 2018.

Thank you for.your consideration.
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